#### **Lindenwood University**

### Digital Commons@Lindenwood University

Archived Lindenwood Press Releases

**Lindenwood Public Relations** 

12-17-2001

## Registration under way for spring semester, winter quarter

Lindenwood University

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.lindenwood.edu/press\_releases



Part of the Business and Corporate Communications Commons

# LINDENWOD

Registration under way for spring semester, winter quarter

Registration for Lindenwood University's spring semester and winter quarter is currently under way.

Spring semester classes begin Jan. 21. For more information, or to enroll, call (636) 949-4949.

Registration for the winter quarter in Lindenwood's adult-accelerated program (LCIE) is also under way. LCIE classes are structured around the schedules of working adults, meeting once a week in a format that allows students to complete up to 36 credit hours of classes in one year.

Winter quarter classes, available in a full range of undergraduate and graduate degree programs, start Jan. 5. Anyone interested in that program should contact the office of adult and graduate admissions at (636) 949-4949.

#### Press Release Contact:

Adult and Graduate Admissions Lindenwood University publicRelations@lindenwood.edu

© 1827-2013 Lindenwood University • 209 S. Kingshighway • St. Charles, MO 63301

Switchboard (636) 949-2000 Undergraduate Admissions (636) 949-4949 Evening & Graduate Admissions (636) 949-4933